
FIRST PHOTOGRAPH OF EARLIEST MARKING USED BY STANDARD PRODUCTS 

Thanks to Anne Beach for sending this photograph of the 107th receiver made by Standard Products.  
This type marking, with the abbreviation CO., was first reported to the Carbine Club 30+ years ago, but 
its existence was never verified.  The common STD. PRO. receiver marking (without the CO.), came 
into use at some time within the first few thousand receivers.  Does anyone else have a STD. PRO. CO. 
marked receiver?!


